
LWV MEBERSHIP REPORT 
January 2021 

 
 

-Committee is finalizing Member Report to be sent to LWVFL 
 
-One new member joined in January, 2021 
 
-New Member Orientation “Waffles & Wisdom” was held January 23. 
 18 attended: 
 3    of our 13 invited new members attended 
 1    attendee is considering membership 

2 are current members who wanted to learn more about our chapter  
1 attendee joined the Gun Safety Committee 

 
-Partnership Project identified Featured Partners for our upcoming  Spring Saturday Programs 
 
 
Next Zoom Committee Meeting: 
Monday, February 8 @4:00 PM. All LWVPBA members  are invited. 
 
  
 

Betsy Werre, Chair 

 
 
 
 
 
   


